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TENNESSEE ACADEMY OF SCIENCE
VISITING SCIENTIST PROGRAM

The Visiting Scientist Program of the Tennessee Academy
of Science (TAS) is a valuable resource for K-12 science
education. Currently, over 100 TAS members are willing to
volunteer their time to visit a K-12 science class. These
scientists feel that personal communication is an important
part of g child’s science education. To arrange for one of these
scientists to visit your classroom, simply contact:

Dr. Michael L. Daley

Department of Electrical Engineering
The University of Memphis
Memphis, TN 38152

Office Phone: 901-678-3254

Fax: 901-678-5469

E-mail: mdaley@memphis.edu

Your school is within one of three geographical areas—
cast, middle, and west-—of Tennessee that define the structure
of the Visiting Scientist Program. Scientists who best match
your request for expertise and who reside within your
geographical area will be contacted, One of them will then
contact the K-12 (eacher making the request and arrange for a
visit to the classroom,

Does arranging a visit by a TAS scientist cost anything?
No. The Visiting Scientist Program is a free, volunteer activity
sponsored by the Tennessee Academy of Science.

Note: if you are member of the Academy and would like
to participate in the Visiting Scientist Program, please contact
Michael Daley.




